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              FRIENDS 

                                 NEWSLETTER     
__________________________________________________________________ 
Friends of the Norton Public Library                                                                                                    Fall 2017 Volume 14 Issue 1 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________  

Message from the President  

 

Dear Friends, 

Summer has come to an end and fall, the season of change, is upon us. As we embrace the 
new season and the changes it brings, the Friends are looking forward to continuing their 
work as ambassadors for the Norton Public Library. We are a small group who support our 
library as our library supports our community.  

Our 2018 membership drive will begin the first week in November at our semiannual book 
sale.  I would like to welcome new members to the group and thank our existing members for 
their continued support. If you have not renewed your membership, you can do so by 
returning the enclosed form to the library.  Our Friends meetings are held on the first 
Tuesday of each month at 6:30 pm and usually last about an hour.  Please feel free to stop by 
on the first Tuesday of the month and join one of our meetings. 

The Friends support the many children and adult programs that are offered at the library 
throughout the year.  The library offers many museum passes to local residents, providing 
substantial savings to community members. The Friends fund almost all of these passes 
which total approximately $4000 dollars.     Our most recent project was the new media drop 
located in the front of the library.  It allows patrons to return their CDs and DVDs when the 
library is closed. 

We have two fundraisers coming up this fall, our semiannual book sale starting Tuesday, 
October 31 with Friends night and running through Saturday, November 4, and an afghan 
raffle. The beautiful afghan was created and donated by Lynda Dunay. 

We hope that you will be able to join us at one of our Friends meetings and support our 
fundraisers.  Have a wonderful holiday season and thank you again for your continued 
support. 

 

Sincerely, 

Joanne Hadley, President  
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              Friends of the Norton Public Library 

                              40 East Main St. 

              Norton, Ma. 02766 

                         Phone: 508-285-0265 

                 Web: www.nortonlibrary.org 

Email:FriendsOfNortonPublicLibrary@gmail.com 

Good libraries need good Friends! 

Officers and Committee Chairs: 

 

President: Joanne Hadley 

Vice President: Barbara Hagg 

Secretary: Paula Driscoll 

Treasurer: Joan Casper 

Membership Coordinator: Kerryanne Cummins 

Newsletter Editor: Kimberlee Ryan 

 

The Friends meet on the first Tuesday of every 
month at 6:30 at the Norton Public Library. 

All Friends are invited to attend. 

The next Friends meeting will be held November 7 
at 6:30 

Annual fundraising events: 

   Spring and Fall Book Sales 

   Spring Plant and Bake Sale 

   Fall Flea Market 

Norton Public Library staff contributing to this 
issue: 

President: Joanne Hadley 

Library Director: Lee Parker 

Information Services Librarian: Amanda Viana 

 

 

Fall Book Sale   October 31 – Nov 4 

Tues. Oct 31    4pm – 7pm Friends Only 

It’s a good evening to join the Friends! 

Wed. Nov 1    10am – 3pm 

Thurs. Nov 2   10am – 7pm  

Fri. Nov 3        10am – 2pm 

Sat. Nov 4        9am – 12:30pm 

 

Please note that Book Sale hours begin on Saturday 
before the library opens at 10am. 

Gently used adult and children’s books, music and 
movies are for sale.  

Afghan Raffle 

 

 
October 31 – December 15 

 

There is a beautiful handmade  
afghan donated and made by  

Lynda Dunay in our lobby.  
Tickets are $2 each or 3 for $5. 

http://www.nortonlibrary.org/
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! 7ÏÒÄ ÆÒÏÍ  ȣ 
Library Director Lee Parker & Information  Services Librarian Amanda Viana  
 
Another busy, fun summer has flown by! The Summer Reading theme was “Build a Better World!” and 

Norton patrons engaged in acts of kindness and generosity in and out of the library. As they filled their 

reading logs, children earned votes to decide which animals the library would donate through Heifer 

International. With the support of the Friends, Norton patrons were able to donate a pig and a “flock of 

hope” (chickens) to families in need. The adults also got in the giving spirit: 27 handmade cards and 

letters as well as 52 hats and 28 scarves (mainly handmade by our KJK group) were donated through 

Operation Gratitude, which will distribute them to first responders, new recruits, active duty service 

members, and veterans.  

In addition to charitable giving, patrons of all ages enjoyed programs at the library this summer. We had 

two concerts in the park: North Easton Savings Bank brought the Beatles cover band Four in a Row back 

this year with familiar favorites, and we rocked with SOAR, a teen classic rock band. Adults enjoyed tai 

chi, Zumba, yoga, Cardmaking, and movies. The Taunton Veterans Association came with military 

memorabilia and an informative and moving slideshow presentation; and Gary Hylander enlightened 

and entertained us with a program about VJ Day. Thanks to the Friends and the Norton Cultural Council 

we were able to host a Paint Night with Sandy Churchill, and Aromatherapy 101 with Kim Larkin—both 

of which were full.  

Children participated in programs focused on building, friendship, and imagination: LEGO Club, Video 

Game Night, storytimes, Pokemon Club, crafts, and movies. CFCE brought us Music and Movement, a 

Storywalk in the Library Park, “Dave the Potter” taught children about an artist and slave who sent 

messages on the pottery he made, and “Here Comes the Sun”, a science program about the solar 

eclipse. They also had the opportunity to become artists themselves with a Kandinsky themed painting 

class taught by artist Sandy Churchill. Thanks to the Friends and the Norton Cultural Council, we kicked 

off the summer with Circus Miminus: Circus in a Suitcase! We were also able to host two Rocket 

programs from the Museum of Science, in which kids in grades K-12 built and tested designs for air 

rockets and other contraptions; an educator from the Children’s Museum in Easton led Built It, an 

engineering program for grades K-5; Ryan Racette of Big Ryan’s Tall Tales entertained as families 

laughed, sang, and danced together;  Henry the Juggler amazed the crowd as he tossed balls, clubs, and 

flaming torches in the Library Park; and Jungle Jim wowed us with his Minecraft Madness show which 

included balloon magic, comedy, and a lot of audience participation. Toward the end of the summer, 

Vinny the Bubble Guy entertained over 200 people in the Library Park with his giant bubbles thanks to 

the Norton MOMS Club.  

None of this would have been possible without our hardworking teen volunteers, Norton Cultural 

Council, Friends of the Library, community partners—and you! Libraries are the heart of the community, 

where people nurture connections; we hope to continue this spirit of community and building 

throughout the year. 
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Did you know?  

Massachusetts libraries were first in the world to offer residents free, equal and open access to all, and 

we are proud to continue that legacy here in Norton. Your free library card gives you access to millions 

of books, eBooks,  movies, music, audiobooks, museum passes, magazines, language learning, and 

online resources, many of which are available 24/7. Whether you’re new to the library or a lifelong 

library user, you may be surprised at how much your library card can do!  

There were over 73,000 visits to the Norton Library last year, for everything from ancestry research to 

zoning meetings. Almost 10,000 people attended library programs here last year alone; many of these 

programs were made possible by the Friends. Norton is incredibly lucky to have such an active, hard-

working group of people as we do in our Friends of the Norton Public Library. Please support them by 

joining, donating or helping out with one of their fundraisers. They make a world of difference to the 

library. 

Miss any of the great programs mentioned above? Keep up with us by visiting our website, picking up a 

monthly printed calendar at the library, or signing up for our email newsletter so you don’t miss out on 

anything. You can also find us on social media, Facebook, Twitter and Instagram—and help us spread 

the word so that others know about everything the library has to offer them. If you are receiving this 

newsletter by email, forward it to your friends!  

Hope to see you @ the library soon! 

Lee Parker, Library Director Amanda Viana, Information Services Librarian/Assistant Director 

 
 
 
 
                   Summer Volunteers   Letters, hats and scarves for Operation Gratitude 
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Our New media drop is here! The Friends of the Norton Library 
purchased our new media drop so you can drop off any media when 
the library is closed! 
Thank you to the Friends and The Board of Trustees President for 
installing it!  
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Do you know about all the programs that are sponsored by the Friends? 

Minecraft Madness with Jungle Jim                                                                            Four in a Row Concert               

                                                
Vinny the Bubble Guy                                                                                                    Appreciation Day 
 

                                                               
 
 
VJ Day with Gary Hylander                                                                              SOAR in the Library Park 
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Circus Minimus: Circus in a Suitcase                                           Cardmaking with Betty Saccocia 
 
 

                                                
 
                                                           Aromatherapy 101 

                                                     
                                                                                                                              

 

                       Summer Reading theme  
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OTHER WAYS TO GIVE TO THE LIBRARY      

                                                                                        

 

 

Chateau Give Back Gift Card Program  

Purchase gift cards from the Chateau on their website, select “Friends of the Norton Library” 
for the community sponsor and the Chateau will give the friends 5% back every quarter. 
Chateau gift cards make great gifts!   
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 kerryannecummins@yahoo.com  

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                            
 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                

       

Name__________________________
_____________ 

Address________________________
______________ 

______________________________
_______________ 

Phone__________________ 

Email___________________ 

Year___________________ 

Dues (circle one) 

Individual  $10 

Senior  $5 

Family $20 

Sponsor $40 

Corporate Sponsor $300 

Life $200 

Dues are by calendar year with 
exception of Life membership.  

Payments received after Nov. 1 
however will count toward the 
following year also.  

Please check off any events you may 
be interested in helping with and a 
member of the Friends will contact 

you before that event. 

____  Book Sales 

____  Plant Sales 

____  Bake Sales 

____  Serve on Board 

____  Conduct a program 

____  Other (explain) 

Return form along with your 
membership dues to: 

Friends of the Norton Library  

68 East Main Street 
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 Friends of The Norton Library 

     68 East Main Street 

     Norton, Ma. 02766 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t Miss These Upcoming Events 

 

¶ Oct 31-Nov 4    Friends Fall Book Sale 

¶ Oct 31-Dec 15  Afghan raffle 

¶ Nov 16               Gary Hylander- Veterans Day 
 
 


